
The	Cognitive	and	Clinical	Neuroscience	Lab	is	seeking	dedicated,	enthusiastic,	
and	hard-working	undergraduate	research	assistants	(URAs)	to	help	with	a	few	
ongoing	electroencephalography	(EEG)	studies.	This	is	a	great	opportunity	to	gain	
lab	experience,	learn	psychophysiological	research	methodology,	and	work	
directly	with	clinical	patients.	If	you	are	willing	to	be	a	part	of	our	lab,	please	
contact	Miss	Xi	Ren	via	email	xrfd2@mail.missouri.edu. 


